New Road Westgate Hevingham Norfolk NR10 5NH Tel: 01603 754677

Tel: 01603 754677 Fax: 01603 754677



Acting Chair of Governors: Miss Jo Field

Acting Head teacher: Mrs Lydia Board email: head@hevingham.norfolk.sch.uk

31st March 2017

High Street

Marsham

NR10 5AE

Tel: 01263 732364

Fax: 01263 735837

Norfolk

Dear Parents,

As many of you are aware, there have been several situations including indecent language involving parents at drop off and pick up times on the school grounds. Unfortunately, these have been witnessed by many children and families.

As a school, we encourage all adults and families to be good role models for their children and others. With this in mind, we are requesting that over the Easter holidays any disputes or disagreements are resolved.

Issues should **not** be brought in to school. The schools PSHE curriculum teaches children how to solve disputes amicably and this needs to be reflected both at home and at school. If anyone requires further support from the school, please make an appointment with Mrs Board or Jo Field to discuss further.

These issues need to be resolved quickly, otherwise the school may need to take further action including limiting access to the school grounds.

I appreciate your continued support in this matter.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Board

Acting Headteacher

Jo Field

Acting Chair of Governors







